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Marven Smith 01 AUG 27 N 8: 29 
9801 W. Bahia Vista Rd. 
N. Ft. Myers ,  FL 33917 

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard / 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Bayo, 

I just learned about the North Fort Myers Utilities 
application for an extension of their wastewater service 
area (your Docket Number 011006-SU). I have talked to maAy 
of my neighbors and nobody wants to hook up to this sewer 
system. I believe in democracy. If North Fort Myers 
Utilities can prove that most (75%) of the current 
residents in the new area want to hook up to the system 
then it should be approved. If they can't show that most 
people want their service then you s h o u l d  deny their 
application. Please don't l e t  North Fort Myers Utilities 
cram this unwanted system down our t h r o a t s .  

Sincerely, 
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